Shishu Bharati
School of Languages and Culture of India

Wish You a Very

Dear Shishu Bharati community,

As we stand at the threshold of a new year, | extend my heartfelt wishes to all the students, volunteers, teach-
ers, alumni, and parents associated with Shishu Bharati. May the coming year be filled with abundant joy, wis-
dom, health, and happiness for each and every one of you

| want to express my deepest gratitude to our dedicated volunteers, both adult and student, who have con-
tributed their time, passion, and dedication to make Shishu Bharati thrive. Your commitment to our mission,
"Perceive, Preserve, Promote," has made our organization vibrant and successful.

As we reflect on the hustle and bustle of the first semester, let us embrace the upcoming semester with inspi-
ration and gratitude. A special shout-out to the Class of 2024 — we eagerly anticipate your growth and
achievements.

To our Shishu Bharati families and Alumni scattered across the globe, | send my warmest wishes for happiness,
success, and wisdom in the coming year. Your continued support is the backbone of our community.

A heartfelt thank you to our teachers and volunteers, whose unwavering dedication has played a pivotal role in
shaping the journey of Shishu Bharati. Your efforts are recognized with great gratitude and joy.

May the new year be a canvas of new opportunities, friendships, and accomplishments for all of us. Here's to a

splendid year ahead.

Wishing you a Happy New Year

Sincerely with warmest regards,
Seshi R. Sompuram PhD
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President, Shishu Bharati
The School of Languages and Culture of India

Lexington, MA Nashua, NH Norwood, MA
www . shishubharati.org



